
 

 

November 2, 2016 

 

To whom it concerns: 

We are Radio Station KMJY, LLC, the licensee of KNHK Newport, WA Facility ID number 29911. We 
also have a license in the database for an auxiliary station under that facility number that was filed for 
as BXLH-20050914ABW, at 47° 41' 52.00" N Latitude 117° 31' 7.00 " W Longitude (NAD 27). That 
facility was built back in about 2005, but has since been dismantled.  
 
K227CD Spokane Facility ID number 138774 has constructed their FM translator facility and is ready 
to file for their license to cover. In doing so, they discovered our dormant licensed auxiliary facility 
specified on the same tower as our former Aux at nearly the same COR. If our facility were still in 
operation, they would be too close to co-exist without adversely affecting the directional pattern of our 
auxiliary facility.  
 
In the interim, Radio Station KMJY, LLC has acquired the tower that our auxiliary license was on and 
where K227CD's facility stands built and ready to license. As both the tower owner and the licensee 
of KNHK, I can assure you the above stated auxiliary facility is not on the tower any longer and won't 
return in that configuration. As such, the K227CD facility poses no adverse affect on our operations 
and from our perspective is clear to grant. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Chris Gilbreth 

General Manager and member of Radio Station KMJY, LLC 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


